
From: Patricia Hull
To: ResourceStewardship Committee
Subject: RE: Written Submission on the Public Sector Compensation Transparency Act
Date: Sunday, September 8, 2019 11:20:23 PM

To Committee Members

I am happy with my initial response.

Sincerely

Patricia Hull

RS-PSCTA-019
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From: Patricia Hull 
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 8:29 AM
To: FamiliesCommunities Committee
Subject: RE: REMINDER - Review of the Public Sector Compensation Transparency Act - submission 

deadline March 5, 2019

From my perspective,  I support the practice of transparency in compensation 

Sincerely,  

Patricia Hull 

RS-PSCTA-019




